

26 April 2017

B Evans

BY EMAIL

fyi-request-5733-b71d0f08@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear B Evans

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your request for official information dated 16 April 2017, pertaining to the ownership of properties adjacent to Glen Innes Pool.

TRC received your request on 18 April 2016. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 16 May 2017, being 20 working days after the day your request was received.

If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.

Yours sincerely

Kris Lal

External Relations Manager
Tamaki Regeneration Company

Email: kris.lal@tamakiregeneration.co.nz